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          September 18th 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
As we have a number of new pupils joining us, I am sending out this letter again regarding the 
importance of letting us know if your child has one of the illnesses listed below. 

 
Chicken pox, measles & shingles 

 
 

Two pupils in the school in key stage one are receiving medical treatment, which puts them at 
risk if they are exposed to measles, chicken pox or shingles.  
 
We would like your co-operation in advising us straight away, if your child is suspected of having 
either chicken pox or measles or if anyone has shingles in your household. 
 
Both pupils would need medical treatment within three days of contact of either of these 
illnesses so we are dependent on your co-operation in this matter. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Higgins 
 
(Headteacher) 
 
 
 
 

       


